
Readings for the week of June 25, 2023 

Sunday, June 25 - Jeremiah 20:10-13; Psalm 69:8-10, 14, 17, 33-35 (14c); 

Romans 5:12-15; Matthew 10:26-33
Monday, June 26 - Genesis 12:1-9; Psalm 33:12-13, 18-19, 20 and 22; 

Matthew 7:1-5
Tuesday, June 27 - Genesis 13:2, 5-18; Psalm 15:2-3a, 3bc-4ab, 5; 

Matthew 7:6, 12-14
Wednesday, June 28 - Genesis 15:1-12, 17-18; Psalm 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 

8-9; Matthew 7:15-20
Thursday, June 29 - Vigil: Acts 3:1-10; Psalm 19:2-3, 4-5; Galatians 

1:11-20; John 21:15-19 Day: Acts 12:1-11; Psalm 34:2-3, 4-5, 
6-7, 8-9; 2 Timothy 4:6-8, 17-18; Matthew 16:13-19  

Friday, June 30 - Genesis 17:1, 9-10, 15-22; Psalm 128:1-2, 3, 4-5; 
Matthew 8:1-4

Saturday, July 1 - Genesis 18:1-15; Luke 1:46-47, 48-49, 50 and 53, 
54-55; Matthew 8:5-17

Sunday, July 2 - 2 Kings 4:8-11, 14-16a; Psalm 89:2-3, 16-17, 18-19 
(2a); Romans 6:3-4, 8-11; Matthew 10:37-42

We welcome all visitors to 
St. Andrew’s Catholic 

Church this weekend.  We 
hope you enjoy your stay 

in the Ozarks, and  
may God protect you on 

your trip home.

Wednesday,  
June 28


Mass at Noon   

+ Poor Souls in 

Purgatory


Sunday,  
July 2


Mass at 11 AM

+ Ken Krzyzaniak

Pastor:  

Father Ben Riley


870-741-5234  Office

pastor.mmg.church@gmail.com


Deacon: 

George Gussy

870-404-0546


  ggus64@gmail.com


Parish Manager: 

Melissa Garrison


913-485-9570  

garrimam8311@gmail.com

Church Secretary:  

Denise Jorgensen


870-445-4810

kidneywoman@yahoo.com


Prayer-Line Connection:

standrewprayer@gmail.com 

SAINT

ANDREW’S

CATHOLIC CHURCH


1486 Highway 62 West • PO Box 197 • Yellville, AR 72687

870-449-4850

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT: 

The mission of St. Andrew’s Catholic Church is to carry on the ministry of Jesus Christ, 
as members of His living body, the Church, to bring the Kingdom of God into the world 
through evangelization, worship, religious education, and service in our families, in our 

parish, and in our community.

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Sunday, June 25, 2023
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Adult Scripture Study:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Buildings, Maintenance:	 Kelly Gipson	 816-726-9001

Catholic Youth Ministry (CYM):	Karen Carter	 404-2065

Council of Catholic Women:	 Marcie Topf	 453-6443

Custodian:	 Frances Strong	 

Deacon:	 George Gussy	 404-0546

Emergency Relief:	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Finance Council: 	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Food Bank:	 Marv Topf	 453-6443

Eucharist for the Homebound:	Floyd Crawford	 321-8826	

Library, Archivist:	 Joanne Mustion	 321-0479

Liturgy, Sacraments, and  
     Devotions:  	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Music:	 Scott Vasconcellos	 209-417-4239

Parish Life:	 YOUR NAME HERE	 

Parish Manager:	 Melissa Garrison	 913-485-9570

Pastor:	 Father Ben Riley	 741-5234

Pastoral Council:	 Gail Russell	 318-268-1508

Prayer Requests; News:	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Religious Educ.; Formation:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Rosary Crusade:	 Daksha Thomas	 449-4784

Safe Environment:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Secretary	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Social Justice, & Charitable  
     Outreach:  	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Spiritual Direction:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594	

Tribunal:	 Dc. George Gussy	 404-0546	

Please remember in your 
prayers…


Dustin Baynon, Baby Berkley, Beth, Maurice Cantwell, Jennifer 
Cates, Tucker Chatelain, Mike & Faye Clark, Coty Connor, 
Floyd Crawford, Pat Dagenais, Debbie, Carrie DeMaranville, 
Chance Dodson, Dale & Billie Sue Doman, Dan Dorman, Eura 
Droher, Elizabeth, Janet Ernst, Patty Eubanks, Anna Maria 
Evans, Maureen Fancher, Jason Fernandez, Audrene Goulet, 
Dennis Goulet, Pat Goulet, Lori Godfrey, Grant Grzadziel, Ruth 
Haley, Meg Hampton, John Hartz, Vicki Hartz, Dennis Hassman, 
Jeff Hoffman, Paul Hunt, Lisa Jansen, Jack Jefferson, Johnny, 
Kathy Johnson, Nancy Johnson, Alysha Jones, Tricia Kensinger, 
Jeanne Kernan, John LaRochelle, Gloria Maffei, James Matlock, 
Gene McEwen, Ashlyn Meece, Brandon Mullins, Catherine 
Myer, Allie Neel, Beckham Newbanks & her parents, Michael 
Nighbert, Heidi Ortiz, Terrence O’Sullivan, Reida Phelan, Josh 
& Robin Phillips, Astrid Rastetter, Bev Rastetter, Ted Rastetter, 
Tony Rastetter, Joe Regalado, Joe Lee & Debbie Regalado, 
Sarah, Helen Schexnaider, Pat Seiler, Robert Skorich, Skylar, 
Dominic Spinazze, Dr. John Spore, Tamara Steagall, Mary Ann 
Stewart, Dan & Nicole Storms, Gene Strong, Wade Strong, Dee 
Supergan, Jill Swanson, Frank Tauber, Stephen Triner, Diane 
Vandersteen, Keith Venable, Thomas Waldrup, Sr., Rea Walker, 
Justin Weeden  


	 Please pray for all the people on our prayer list 

and for their families. To add or delete names, please email - 

standrewprayer@gmail.com or contact 

Denise Jorgensen at 870-445-4810


Please pray for the repose of the soul of Brandon Mullins, age 
41, grandson of John and Pat Goulet. May perpetual light shine 
upon him.


https://www.legacy.com/us/obituaries/harrisondaily/name/
brandon-mullins-obituary?id=52253252


Please pray for the repose of the soul of Alison Weyers who 
passed into Eternal Life last July 31st at the age of 42 after a 
long battle with cancer.  Please pray also for her children, Daisy 
and Hunter, and her mom, Jean Patterson.


https://www.barnettfamilyfh.com/obituary/alison-weyers


HELP THE YELLVILLE FOOD CLOSET

“The King will reply,  'Truly I tell you, whatever you did for  
one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did  

for me.’”  – Matthew 25:40

The food pantry needs more donations because they have more 
requests than usual, and in July they like to receive donations of 
canned tuna.  The box for donations is right by the front door.  
Please pop a couple of extra items into your cart for the pantry.

	 •  Peanut butter	 	 •  Canned soup	 •  Canned fruit	 

	 •  Canned vegetables	 •  Canned stew	 •  Canned fish

	 •  Canned beans	 •  Pasta and rice


CONTACTS, COMMITTEES, 
ORGANIZATIONS & SERVICES
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LARGE PRINT PUZZLE BOOKS AND BINGO 
PRIZES REQUESTED


Our people go out to visit Catholic residents in care homes and 
bring them Communion.  They also visit non-Catholic residents 
and provide word search, coloring, and other puzzle books and 
anything else donated that a nursing home resident could use, 
like hand lotion, little snacks, etc. for bingo prizes.  Please leave 
donations for these residents in the box across the entry from the 
food closet donation box. If you’d like to be one of the St. 
Andrew’s visitors, talk to Floyd Crawford.
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HAPPY ANNIVERSARY

July 1:    Chris & Karen Carter
July 4: Nathan & Ivy Bruno

July 8:    Dan & Darlene Brakebill
July 19:  Joe & Dee Supergan
July 27:  TJ & Joanne Mustion

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
July 3:    Lisa Jansen
July 5:    Daniel House
July 10:  Mike Fournier
July 15:  Tootie Hassman
July 16:  Elsie Lowry

July 24;  Jackie Neff
July 25:  Tricia Kensinger
July 29:  Mikayla  
               Goulet-Bowers
July 30:  Ryan Goulet
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COMING EVENTS!

       PARISH-WIDE FLOAT TRIP!

The trip is Saturday, July 15.  Leaving Church at 

8 am, will head home approx. 2 pm. 

Floating Spring Creek to Hwy 14 Bridge. 

Everyone is invited. Sign up in the vestibule.


SAFE BABY FUND RAISER July 23

The Knights of Columbus will have a fund raiser in our hall to 
help pay for a safe baby box to be installed in the hospital in 
Harrison.  More information will be in future bulletins.  Join us 
on July 23 after Mass for a delicious lunch.


DAY OF PRAYER AND HEALING RETREAT

Project Rachel is hosting a one-day retreat for women who have 
been wounded by abortion on Saturday, July 29 in Little Rock 
from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. The exact location is only disclosed to 
participants. This retreat offers a safe, confidential, non-
judgmental space for women to begin or continue their journey 
to hope and healing. Pre-registration is required by July 24. To 
register or for more information, please call or text (501) 
663-0996, or e-mail projectrachel@dolr.org. All inquiries are 
strictly confidential. Please also contact Project Rachel for 
information about other healing opportunities, including retreats 
for men or retreats in Spanish.


WOMEN’S RETREAT - AUG. 11-13

Fr. Patrick Boland, OSB, will lead the women's retreat at Coury 
House Aug. 11-13. Theme is The Mystery of the Eucharist in the 
Life of the Church. Cost is $150 per person in a shared room and 
$200 for a private room. The cost includes two nights' 
accommodations, six meals and all the conferences. To make a 
reservation, call 479-934-1290 or e-mail couryhouse@subi.org.


RETREAT IN DAILY LIFE 

October 2023 through May 2024


	 Retreat in Daily Life (RIDL) is the common designation of 
the 19th Annotation that St. Ignatius of Loyola wrote into his 
Spiritual Exercises. These spiritual exercises evolved through St. 
Ignatius’ own experience as he transformed from a soldier to a 
servant of our loving God. As you mirror his prayerful journey, 
following the life, teachings, death and resurrection of Jesus you 
will prayerfuly encounter a loving God and desire to become all 
you were created to be.

	 The fee for the retreat is $490 plus a director fee that must 
be coordinated with your Spiritual Director. In keeping with the 
Rule of Benedict governing hospitality, those who have been 
blessed with more may wish to contribute more, and those who 
have less give less so that "all may be at peace in the house of 
God." Scholarships are available. If you are interested in RIDL, 
contact one of the Spiritual Directors listed below to schedule an 
initial interview. Interviews will take place July 1 through 
August 31. To inquire about a scholarship, or for more 
information, contact our Spiritual Direct, Janice Triner or Lainie 
Snider, (806) 584-4160, lainiesnider@yahoo.com

	

 Being

       Catholic ...

RECOGNIZE GOD IN YOUR 
ORDINARY MOMENTS

By Colleen Jurkiewicz Dorman


I have a necklace that originally belonged to my great-
grandmother. I don’t really know much about the man who gave 
it to her, most of those details have been lost to time. But I know 
that he wanted to marry her, and that she refused, and it had 
something to do with religion — ultimately, he did not share her 
faith. And while I’ve certainly seen many interfaith couples have 
loving and successful marriages, in this particular case, my great-
grandmother discerned that this would not be one of those 
marriages. 

	 Like I said, I don’t have many details about this man, but I 
know that she felt she couldn’t marry him because it might 
jeopardize the souls of her children, and therefore the souls of 
their children, and their children after them — me. She turned 
him down because of me.

	 My great-grandmother never sold that necklace, not even 
when the Great Depression further reduced her financial 
circumstances. She kept it, and she gave it to her daughter, who 
gave it to her daughter, who gave it to me. The necklace is 
always given with a warning: there is something worse than 
being poor, worse than being scared, worse even than being 
desperate. Worse than all of these things is separation from God. 

	 When I wear this necklace, I think about my grandmother 
and this man she possibly loved a hundred years ago. I think of 
the many decisions we make every day — large and small, good 
and bad — that reverberate down through the generations in 
ways we cannot, at the time, imagine. I think of the God who 
knows every hair on my head.  ©LPi

“And do not be afraid of those who kill the body but cannot kill 
the soul; rather, be afraid of the one who can destroy both soul 

and body in Gehenna.” — Matthew 10:28


CAN YOU HELP?

We have a request from another church in the area.  A gentleman 
needs help getting his leaky roof repaired.  He just lost one of his 
jobs, and he's supporting his wife, two grandchildren, and a great 
niece.  If you have roof skills, know someone who works cheap 
but well, or would like to donate, please see Denise Jorgensen 
and she will get everything over to the person organizing this.


PILGRIMAGE  -  SATURDAY, JULY 22

Pilgrimage to the Eucharistic Shrine in Little Rock is Saturday, 
July 22. The motor coach leaves MMG at 7:15 AM.  First 
destination is St. John’s Center; Mass & Lunch at Our Lady of 
Good Counsel; Tour the House of Formation; Tour the Cathedral 
of St. Andrew; Tour the Eucharistic Shrine at St. Edward’s; 
Dinner at Whole Hog in Conway; and return to MMG at 8:15 
PM.  Sign-up sheets are in the church vestibule.  This 
pilgrimage is free of charge, however, if you would like to offset 
the cost of lunch and transportation, the cost per person is $40.  
For more info, contact the church office.

mailto:projectrachel@dolr.org
mailto:couryhouse@subi.org


But you must remain faithful to the things you have 
been taught. You know they are true, for you know you 
can trust those who taught you. You have been taught 

the holy Scriptures from childhood, and they have given 
you the wisdom to receive the salvation that comes by 

trusting in Christ Jesus  - 2 Timothy 3:14-15 (NLT) 

New to the Parish? Change of Information?

Please complete and return in collection. Include your email if you want to receive information and prayer requests.


Name: __________________________________________  Spouse’s Name:_________________________________


Address: ___________________________________  City; Zip:____________________________________________


Home Phone:___________________________________  Cell Phone:_______________________________________


E-Mail:_________________________________________________________________________________________


Previous Parish:___________________________________  Parish Town:___________________________________


(   ) New In Parish                                  (   ) Change of Address /Email/Phone

Kids’ Corner
SHARING THE GOSPEL


Counting the hairs on your head can get tiresome and 
confusing. However, God knows exactly how many you 
have. Your body works on its own. You do not have to tell 
your heart to beat or your lungs to fill with air. Every day 
your body needs exercise to make all parts work well. 
Every day your soul needs pray-er-cise or talking with 
God. Pray-er-cise will fill you with peace and make your 
fears go away. 


PRAYER

Thank you for my body and soul, Lord.


MISSION FOR THE WEEK

I will exercise my body and pray-er-cise my soul for 10 
minutes every afternoon.
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Draw a picture of everyone in 
your family exercising and/or

pray-er-cising together.

Read today’s Gospel and color this picture

Help the birds find the correct path to Jesus


So don’t be afraid; you are worth more than 
many sparrows.  – Matthew 10:31



St. Andrew’s Catholic Church

NO noon Mass First Friday 
Mass at noon

Lector - 

Denise Jorgensen


SECOND 
COLLECTION - 

Peter’s Pence

Lector - 

Denise Jorgensen


KofC Fundraiser 
Grilled Brats

Mass at noon

Lector - 

Paul Hartz


Maintenance 
collection


Donut Sunday!

Join us in the hall


Extraordinary 
minister training 

after Mass

Mass at noon

Lector -

Paul Hartz


Movie Matinee – 
Running the Bases 

(Lunch to be 
provided)  Sign up 

sheet in foyer

Mass at noon

Cathechist meetings 

will be held  

July 2, 9, 16, 23 and 30. 

All lessons and discussions must be 

finished by July 31.

Lector - 

Beth Gipson


CCW Meeting 
after Mass


Eucharistic Ministers for July are Suzanne, Paul, Carol, and Phil.   

Never feel left out!  Become a Eucharistic Minister, Sacristan, Usher, or Lector.

Mary, Mother of God 

CCW RUMMAGE SALE


in Harrison

Friday, July 28 (9 AM to 1 PM) & 
Saturday, July 29 (9 AM to Noon)

Float trip on the 
Buffalo River


Leaving Church at 8 
am, will head home 

approx. 2 pm.                       
Floating Spring 

Creek to Hwy 14 
Bridge.   Sign up 
sheet in foyer.

July 22 - 
Saturday


Pilgrimage to the 
Eucharistic Shrine 

in Little Rock

Leaves MMG

in Harrison at 


7:15 a.m.


